Chief Nurse, Jeannette Streseman
Pediatric Ward, 4th Floor
Methodist Hospital
Encelsior Blvd.
Minneapolis, Minnesota

Dear Nurse Streseman:

I want to thank you for the good of Heidi Blackburn under observation for

I want to thank you for the good care administered my daughter Heidi Blackburn under observation for a head injury last month on your service.

I noticed the difficulty the girls had in getting easy and accurate children's blood pressures with the clip-on cuffs and send along these two as gifts to your ward. Maybe, if they work better, you can persuade supply to order others.

No reply is necessary.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

November 14, 1966 .

HB/lis